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February 3, 2021

Merced Police Officer’s Association (MPOA)
PO Box 229
Merced, CA 95341

Dear Police Officer Nathaniel McKinnon,

We are in receipt of your recent donation in the amount of $8,166.62 to be used, at your request,
for the purchase of a police dog (K9) and equipment.

On behalf of the men and women of the Merced Police Department, I would like to express my
sincere appreciation for your thoughtfulness and support of our public safety efforts. We strive to
provide exceptional service to the citizens of Merced, and we are truly honored to receive your
donation.

Sincerely,
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Thomas I. Cavallero
Chief of Police
Merced Police Department

611 WEST 22ND STREET, MERCED, CA 95340



